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10th May 2024 

The Barn Croft Newsletter 
Courage, Love, Excellence 

 

 
Key Diary 

Dates 

 
13th May 
Y5 trip to Science 
Museum 

 
13-16 May 
Y6 SATs 

 
22nd May 
Reading for Pleasure 
Workshop for parents 
2:30pm and 5:00pm 

 
24th May 
Last day of Half Term 

 
27th May- 31st May 
Half-Term Holiday 
School Closed 
 
3rd June 

Children return to school 

 
8th June 

Summer Fair 

11am-3pm 

11am-12pm SEND 

quiet time 

 
24th July  

End of Term 

Children finish at 2pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

What a fantastic week we've had! Our annual Mini Marathon was a roaring success – the 
playground was a sea of colour as the children, brimming with energy, tackled the 2.6-mile course 
with such vigour. They all put in a tremendous effort, and it was a joy to see their determination 
and team spirit. Thanks to your incredible support, we've raised a significant amount of money that 
will be used to invest in new playground equipment! If you have any outstanding donations, please 
bring them to the main office clearly labelled with your child's name. In the coming weeks, your 
children will have the opportunity to choose new equipment with their classmates to enjoy with 
the other year groups. 

Year 4 had a magnificent time exploring the world of art at the National Portrait Gallery. They 
immersed themselves in different artistic styles and even participated in a fantastic mixed-media 
workshop. Well done Year 4 for your enthusiasm, and a big thank you to the accompanying parents 
and staff. 

A big shout-out to Year 6 who are taking their SATs next week. They've been working incredibly 
hard and are thoroughly prepared for the tests. We know they'll do fantastically well – some are 
even feeling excited (believe it or not!). We want to wish them a restful weekend and look forward 
to seeing them bright and early at the SATs breakfast club on Monday from 8am. 

With the weather warming up, please ensure your children bring a named water bottle to school 
every day. A named hat is also encouraged to protect them from the sun. Sun cream must be 
applied at home as we cannot facilitate this in school. 

Year 5's exciting trip to the Science Museum is just around the corner on Monday 13th May! Please 
remember that all children need to bring a water bottle for this trip, regardless of whether they are 
having a school packed lunch. This is because the kitchen can no longer provide single-use plastic 
bottles. 

Finally, don’t forget our Reading for Pleasure parent workshops on Wednesday 22nd May (2.30pm 
and 5pm). Please come to the main office to sign in and find out how to support and grow a love of 
reading with your children.  

We hope you all have a wonderful weekend! 

Miss Kelly 

Acting Headteacher 

 

 
 

 
 

                  

Certificates this week have been awarded for Art/ DT 

Reception – Ellen & Ziggy             

     Year 1 – Paz & Rickie            

    Year 2 – Robin & Rosie              

    Year 3 – Marwah & Morris      

    Year 4 – Albert & Otis               

                   Year 5 – Josephine & Izabela           

    Year 6 – Arti & Margo   

 

 

 

Hot Choc Friday 

Rec – Chloe 

Year 1 – Katrin 

Year 2 – Arthur 

Year 3 – Alice 

Year 4 – Rosalie 

Year 5 – Indie 

Year 6 - lily 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Links for Support below 

For families seeking alternative support 

during the school holidays, the Holiday 

Activity and Food Programme will 

continue to run for the next year. This 

programme offers school age children 

receiving benefit-related Free School 

Meals the opportunity to get involved in 

activities and holiday clubs and have a 

hot meal.  

Holiday activities in Waltham Forest | 

London Borough of Waltham Forest 

Ahead of a Government decision on the 

future of the Fund, we are actively 

lobbying the Government to maintain 

the Fund and recently launched a 

petition to extend it. 

The crisis isn't over: Don't axe our lifeline 

| 38 Degrees 

 

YEAR 6 TRIP TO 

GILWELL PARK 

4th June – 7th June 

 

Don’t forget you can start to 

make payments towards the 

Gilwell Park trip. 

School Health Team Waltham Forest 

Thgpcg.wf0-19SPA1@nhs.net 

0300 033 6200 
Drop-in sessions:  

Our Community Nursery Nurses are providing monthly drop-in 

sessions in Waltham Forest Primary schools, 

offering advice, support and signposting on a range of topics 

including: 

Healthy eating, height- weight management 

sleep routine, hygiene, toileting  

hearing and vision, child development  
 

Available to all parents and pupils every month. Dates are; 

Wednesday 15th May 

Wednesday 12th June 

Wednesday 10th July 

 
 
 

https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/schools-education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/holiday-activities-waltham-forest
https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/schools-education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/holiday-activities-waltham-forest
https://you.38degrees.org.uk/petitions/the-crisis-isn-t-over-don-t-axe-our-lifeline?source=rawlink&utm_medium=socialshare&utm_source=rawlink&share=b3a301f6-fd56-48ba-84b9-b8a93fe9f18d
https://you.38degrees.org.uk/petitions/the-crisis-isn-t-over-don-t-axe-our-lifeline?source=rawlink&utm_medium=socialshare&utm_source=rawlink&share=b3a301f6-fd56-48ba-84b9-b8a93fe9f18d


 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


